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1. School Employment Opportunity 

 
Notre Dame School in Dawson Creek is seeking a full time teacher for September 1st. The 

posting will remain open until the position has been filled. Please see the attached ad for further 

information. 

 

2. Farewell 

  

Sr. Divinia Pedro, CSJ will be leaving the Diocese of Prince George and the community of Fort 

St. James on September 1, 2013. We are very grateful to Sr. Divinia and the Sisters of St. Joseph 

(Toronto) for their ministry in this region. We pray God will continue to bless her both 

personally and in her future ministry. 

 

  

3. Private Sponsorship of  Refugees 

 

Parishes are asked to put the following notice in bulletins: 

 

The Private Sponsorship of Refugees Program is a Canadian refugee resettlement 

program that allows a group of five Canadian citizens or Permanent Residents to sponsor 

refugee families or persons. An online-based introductory training course will start 

September 16th and end on November 22nd, 2013.  The e-training is designed for people 

who are interested in getting involved in refugee sponsorship. The deadline for applying 

for this course is September 9th.  The cost is free. To obtain a registration form and/or get 

more information, view the Refugee Sponsorship Training Program website at: 

http://www.rstp.ca/index.php/en/refugee-sponsorship/private-refugee-sponsorship-

program  
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